
From: Andy Alvillar <andy@blackgoldbg.com> 

Sent: May 29 24 8:20 AM 

To: Adrian Moreno 

Cc: Toni Merrihew 

Subject: RE: CUP 254 Modification  

 

Good morning Adrian, 

Thank you and the City of Coachella team for meeting with us to discuss the conditions of approval for 

the CUP 254 Modification.  We are requesting that you remove the project from the June 5, 2024 

agenda.  We will update you accordingly. 

 

Have a great day! 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Andy C. Alvillar 

Senior Project Manager 
Black Gold Builders Group Inc 

CHANDI GROUP, USA 
42270 Spectrum St. Indio CA 92203-9513 
Office: (760) 396-9260 x. 128 
Cell: (760) 625-3378 
andy@blackgoldbg.com 

 

THIS ELECTRONIC MESSAGE, INCLUDING ANY ACCOMPANYING DOCUMENTS, IS 

CONFIDENTIAL and intended exclusively for the individuals and entities to which it is 

addressed.  It may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise legally 

exempted from disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient, or believe that you may have 

received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies 

of this email.  Do not read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. Thank 

you. 
 

Internet correspondence is not secure and neither Chandi Group USA, nor the sender accepts 

responsibility for viruses or other forms of data corruption caused by such electronic 

communication. It is your responsibility to scan this e-mail and any attachments for viruses. 

Neither Chandi Group USA, nor the sender accepts liability for any errors or omissions in the 

contents of this message or attachments that arise as a result of e-mail transmission. 
 

 

 

 

From: Adrian Moreno [mailto:amoreno@coachella.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 2:39 PM 

To: Andy Alvillar <andy@blackgoldbg.com>; Andrew Simmons <asimmons@coachella.org>; Mark 

Chappell <mc@chandigroupusa.com>; Gabriel Perez <gperez@coachella.org> 

Cc: Nachhattar Chandi <nsc@chandigroupusa.com>; Toni Merrihew 

<TMerrihew@chandigroupusa.com>; Gurvinder Singh Chandi <gsc@chandigroupusa.com>; Erick 

amoreno
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ATTACHMENT 2 - Continance Request, June 5th















7.) Berm Landscaping. The applicant shall provide the City with complete access for entry
to the entire south berm area adjacent to the Dillon Bridge for purposes of maintenance

and improveme he applicant shall include the berm area enter into
project’s the City of Coachella for the

maintenance of the berm to include weed abatement.



